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Claremont Gate: One-way in-bound traffic only starting March
16 

March 12, 2009 – Traffic will be in-bound only through the Claremont Gate at Delaney Road beginning
Monday, March 16 and lasting approximately three days.  

    Those wishing to exit Carlisle Barracks during this period will need to use Ashburn Gate.  

    Detour signs to Ashburn Gate will be placed on-post directing visitors. 

    All in-bound traffic through the Clermont Gate will continue as normal. Brief disruptions in in-bound
traffic may occur, but will be minimal as the construction team moves equipment.      

    The team is excavating underneath Delaney Road in order to provide additional power and
communication lines as they continue to work on the new Vehicle Access Control Site.  

     For further construction information visit http://www.carlisle.army.mil/construction/  
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